1722545: LGS
Economic Development and Environment

26 November 2019

Mandana Mazaheri
Mandana.Mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mandana,

Supplementary Submission - McPhillamys Gold Mine Project (SSD 18_9505),
Response to Application

Further to Council’s staff submission of 24 October 2019 in relation to the abovementioned
project and your request for submissions for the proposed McPhillamys Gold Project (SSD
18_9505), Council further considered the matter at its Ordinary meeting of 25 November
2019. It was resolved to submit a supplementary submission with the following questions:

e What happens in 15 years time to the pipeline?
o Will it be removed and rehabilitated or will it be used by others?

Council would also like an information session from Centennial Coal outlining the water issues
and the sources for this development.

After the information session has been undertaken, Council may wish to make a further
submission to the project.

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Lauren Stevens between 8:15am and 10:30am Monday
to Friday on (02) 63549999, in Council's Economic Development and Environment should you
have any queries in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

Wl

A Muir
DIRECTOR OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENT

PO Box 19, LITHGOW NSW 2790
Tel: (02) 63549999 Fax: (02) 63514259
Web: www.lithgow.nsw.gov.au  Email: council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au



